
LEO Use of force restrictions. 
 
Hi, thank you for doing this. I am writing in support of many of the protections that are proposed in 
various bills for this legislative session that would limit the scope and tools of force use for police in 
Oregon. Reading the official lobbyist response to these bills make it clear their number one priority is to 
avoid any changes or accountability, and they have little regard for the violence and discrimination 
we've seen at their hands so clearly the last couple of months.  
 
Please do all you can to hold LEO accountable for their violence, and distribute monies to things that will 
actually reduce crime, like social work, education, housing availability, health care, etc. We don't need 
more cops, we need more care. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Phil Herbert 
Portland, OR 
 
 


